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Dear Henry:

Thank you for your letter of December 29, 1964; Under a separate
cover you will receive all the mortality forms from Crete up to
December 31st, 1964, except for the following names which you ha-
ve received already: Anetakis Stavros (No.534), Stratakis Michael
(No.707), Markakis Chronis (No.560), Keloudakis Athanasios (No.439)
and Galanakis Atonios (No.92). If there are any overlapping names
please disregard them. A complete review of dead and sick people
has been made by me personally a short time ago, and you will no-
tice that some mistekes in reporting correct incidence in dead
people has been made by my co-workers and local authorities in pre-
vious follow—up check-ups.

Concerning Corfu the date of death of the people in your letter
are: No. 155, October 24,1962. No.335,April 8,1962 and Ne. 671,
April 24, 1963. Detailed data on dead people will be sent to you
in the near future after a personal visit to Corfu.

I spoke to you long time ago about a desk of all E.C.G. data from
both studies in Crete and Corfu, with the clinicel diagnosis, the
B.P., the body weight and fatness and the cholesterol. Would you
be so kind to send me these data at your earliest convénience.

With best regards and wishes to Mrs Blackburn and to you,

Sincerely, .

&AZ bef-

Christ Aravanis, M.D.

Pedie

Could you mention to Ancel that the money for the present dietetic
study cen be transmitted to Dr. Lekos or to me directly. Also

that I would like to have a photocopy of Dr. Galanos letter to

him dated January 4th, 1965.

He can be sure that the dietetic survey which starts next week
will be successful. I will supervise it personally.
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